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Dear  

I refer to your Freedom of Information Act Request acknowledged by ourselves on 1st 

July 2022.  Your request sought information relating to doctor and nurse vacancies. 

I was wondering if you could please you provide me with the number of 

doctor and nurses vacancies across Swansea Bay University Health Board at 

the time of processing this request? 

We have provided the information as at 15th July 2022. You clarified on 29th July 2022 

that you wished to receive the nursing information relating to both qualified and 

unqualified nursing staff. Please see attached breakdowns. 

 

I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 0330 414 6421.   
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Yours sincerely 

 
On behalf of 

Hazel Lloyd 

Interim Director of Corporate Governance 




